
 

Follow us on Twitter 
@oasisacademywoo 

 

Make sure you are  
signed up for 
ClassDojo 
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Dear parents/carers, 
 

I was so pleased in awards assembly this week to be able to give out four 

Kind Hearts awards. It was lovely to hear about a reception child who 

comforted an upset friend and a year 1 child who is always helpful in class. I 

was especially proud of two boys, one in year 3 and one in year 6, who found 

sums of money outside and handed it in to the office. It is brilliant that we 

have such honest children. 
 

Thank you all for your continued support.  
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please speak to us.  
 

Have a lovely weekend.  
 

Mr Broadfield and Mrs Johnson 
 

Oasis Woodview Newsletter 

Friday 4th February 2022 

 

 

 

Spring Term Dates  
 

Inset Day: 
Tuesday 4th January 2022 
 

Term Starts: 
Wednesday 5th January 2022 
 

School Closed – Friday 18th 
February  
 

Half Term Holiday: 
Monday 21st February to 
Friday 25th February 2022 
 

Non Uniform -Red Nose Day 
Friday 18th March 
 

Term Ends:  Friday 8th  April 

2022 
 

Easter Holiday Starts: 
Monday 11th April to Friday 
22th April 2022 
 

Summer Term Starts: 
Monday 25th April 2022 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Non Uniform Day 

On the 18th March it is Red nose day.    
We will be fundraising and having a non 
uniform day, we are asking Children to 
wear something red please and bring in a 
donation for the charity. 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
24/01/2022 - 28/01/2022 

 

REC AA:  
91.2% 

REC BB:  
91.5% 

1CC: 94.4% 1DD: 98.2% 

2EE: 98.3% 2FF: 91.3% 

3C: 95.5% 3Z: 80.8% 

4M: 93.8% 4W: 91.8% 

5B: 88.9% 5M: 94.9% 

6 Henry:  
96.9% 

6 Lewis: 
97.3% 

 

School Closure Friday 18th February 
( Half Term Monday 21st February to Friday 25th February 2022 ) 

As you are aware, our dear friend and colleague Miss Riley recently died of covid. Her 
funeral is being held on Friday 18th February. We will be closing the school on that day as a 
sign of respect and so that family, friends and colleagues can attend the funeral.  

Miss Riley has been a huge part of our school for over 
20 years and I know that many of you will also want to 
be there to say your goodbyes. School will reopen 
after the half term holiday on Monday 28th 
February. 



 

 

 

 

 

Reminder to all Years 

Please do not bring in any nuts 
or any food that contains nuts 
into school, as we have some 

students with severe nut 
allergies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

Wild Science  

On Monday 31st January, year 6 had a visit from Wild Science, who 
brought along some of their animals. 

These included a Guinea Pig, Snake, Millipede, Cockroach, Frog and Snail. 

The visit was linked to their science topic where the children are learning 
about evolution and inheritance. 

School Attendance 

Getting your child to school really matters. Did you know…. 

If in a school year, 
your child is late 
every day by… 

Your child would have lost 
approximately… 

Or they would have missed 
approximately… 

5 Minutes 3.5 Days from School 20 Lessons 

10 Minutes 7 Days from School 41 Lessons 

15 Minutes 10 Days from School 55 Lessons 

20 Minutes 14.5 Days from School 82 Lessons 

30 Minutes 22 Days from School 123 Lessons 

You should not take your child on holiday during term time. 

Please encourage punctuality to maintain school attendance. 

Remember Absence = Lost Opportunity 

 

Lunar New Year was on Tuesday, the Dinner 
Staff created a delicious celebration dinner for 
the children. 


